
  

 
 

26 June 2017 

SKY and Vodafone terminate sale and purchase agreement 

 

Further to the announcement of 1 March 2017, Sky Network Television Limited (“SKY”) (NZX: SKT; ASX: SKT) and 

Vodafone Europe B.V.1, a wholly owned subsidiary of Vodafone Group Plc, have now decided to terminate the sale and 

purchase agreement (“SPA”) in relation to the proposed merger of SKY and Vodafone New Zealand.   

The parties have also decided to withdraw the appeal of the Commerce Commission decision regarding the proposed 

merger. 

SKY and Vodafone New Zealand will continue to work together to strengthen our commercial relationship for the benefit of 

the customers and the shareholders of our respective organisations. 

 

 

For more information, please contact 

SKY Vodafone New Zealand 

Jason Hollingworth 

Chief Financial Officer 

+64 21 312 928 

jhollingworth@skytv.co.nz  

 

Susan McGregor-Bevan 

Head of External Communications 

+64 21 997 664 

susan.mcgregor-bevan@vodafone.com  

  

  

 

                                                
1 Vodafone Europe B.V. is the 100% shareholder of Vodafone New Zealand Limited and the signatory to the SPA. 
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